
Lake Park Athletic Boosters 

Minutes from 10/15/2012 Meeting  

Call to order at 7:11 pm 

 

Present:  Steve Caboor, Yvette Barajas, Terry Fritsche, Victoria Zepeda, Katie Pall, Ene Gonzalez, Rose                      

                  Jurczewski, Karen Probst, Larry Vittal, Kerrie Trebonsky 

Absent:   Karen Robinson, Nycki Utria 

Others:   Pete Schauer, Joan Dipiero, Kathleen Heinz 

 

Sept., 2012 Minutes:  Katie Pall made a motion to approve the September minutes, Steve Caboor 2
nd

 the motion. 

                                        The minutes were approved by a 10-0 vote.  

 

Treasurers Report:  Steve Caboor gave a thorough report on the financial state of the Boosters.   

                                      Larry Vittal a motion to approve the September treasurers report and Yvette Barajas 2
nd

 the   

                                      motion. The motion passed by a 11-0 vote. Steve needs the credit card machine to process payments. 

                                                                                                                                 

AD Report: Pete Schauer reminded the Boosters of the Cross Country meet on October 20
th

.                            

                       Concessions should open at 12:30pm. There will be no free meal tickets.  

                       The LP softball field is complete for $18,000. 

                       LP will be joining the Dupage Valley Conference starting in 2013 

                       A check will be given to Treasurer Steve Caboor for online Booster membership registration  

 

Committee reports:     VP:  Yvette looking at last year’s openers and closers to fill winter sports 

                                     Sponsorship:  Rose -  China – Gel will have their name displayed at basketball and          

                                                              Baseball games                               

   Spirit wear:     NYcki not present 

                                     Membership -  Profit will be reported at the November 2012 meeting 

                                                                  32 stadium seats are left. Will try to sell at basketball games 

                                     Concessions:   Will be looking for additional help for cross country meet. Needing                                                         

                                                               openers and closers for winter sports 

 

                                     Fund Raising:   working on coordinating open dates and facilities for the 4 poker   

                                                               Events 

                                    School store:    Everything is ok. Thinking about new signage to better identify the  

                                                              school store as a school store 

 

 

School Board Report: Joan Dipiero praised Pete Schauer for his hard work on getting LP into the Dupage  

                                       Valley Conference. Joan talked about a LP pool. She asked us to start the chatter in 

                                       the community so as to show public support for such a project. 

 

Unfinished Business: Rose presented the particulars of the Northwestern concession deal. The Board  

                                         decided not to partake. 

 

 

 

New Business: Kathleen Heinz talked about the business class she is involved with. There will be a presentation October 22
nd

 at 

East Campus in room 174 at 7am. She will sell t-shirts and keep track of the sales. 

Larry Vittal presented  a new system which puts the onus more on the coaches at parents meetings to fill concession positions. 

It was agreed that we would try this for the winter sports. 

 

Announcements: none 

 

Adjournment:  Motion was made by Katie Pall to adjourn the meeting. It was second by Larry Vittal. Vote to adjourn was 

unanimous. The meeting was adjourned at 9:11pm 

 


